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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 10, 2007

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB492 by Orr (Relating to removal of territory from an emergency services district by a 
municipality.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 776.052(a), Health and Safety Code, by removing reference to the 
extraterritorial jurisdiction from the area of an emergency services district as territory included in a 
municipality's limits that the municipality may remove from the emergency services district.

Although an emergency services district could lose territory, those districts responding to an inquiry 
about the impact of the bill indicated that no significant fiscal implication is anticipated.
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